

a school to be proud of



6th June 2023

Vienna, Austria Monday 1st July - Friday 5th July 2024

Dear Parent/ Carer.

To build on the success of our residential trips this academic year, we are delighted to offer a Cultural Trip to Vienna in the summer term of 2024. The trip is open to pupils currently in years 6 and 7. This trip is a fantastic opportunity and will provide pupils with a rich cultural experience.

A sample of activities on offer are:

- Visits to Belvedere Palace Museum
- Visit to Vienna Royal Palace Shonbrunn
- Full day at Prater Park (theme park)
- Visit to Hundertwasser village
- Spanish Horse Riding Show
- Natural History Museum, Vienna
- An evening Bowling at Sports Oasis Salzburg
- Visit to Mozarthaus Vienna

Your child will require a valid passport and a GHIC card to travel. The price of the trip is £755 and includes return flights and transfers, travel insurance and full board accommodation (packed lunches provided for excursions). The price is based on taking 30 pupils.

In the event of receiving insufficient numbers of pupils wishing to go to Vienna we will have no choice other than to cancel the trip. Alternatively, if the visit is oversubscribed we will try to secure extra places with the travel provider, but we can't guarantee it will be possible.

Currently all pupils with a positive attitude to learning are eligible. Please discuss this with your child and if you would like them to take part of this exciting opportunity a non-refundable deposit of £100 is payable on Parent Pay by **Friday 30**th **June 2023**. A second deposit of £100 is payable by Friday 8th September 2023. A third payment of £100 will be required by Friday 13th October 2023. The remaining balance is due on Friday 22nd March 2024. This can be paid in full at any time should you wish to do so.

Before you make payment please familiarise yourself with the cancellation policy at https://www.travelbound.co.uk/terms-conditions

Yours Sincerely,

E. Brookes

Mrs Brookes Head of Year 7



Wolverhampton Road, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PB Tel: 01902 843177 Fax: 01902 841648 Email: office@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk Website: www.codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk



